
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
CC: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/27/2014 11:46:34 PM
Subject: Fwd: Electronic Version of Letter to Sen. Martin on Powdered Alcohol

Attachments: Powdered Alcohol - Sen Martin - May 2014.docx
ATT00001.htm

Thanks for your analysis for Chairman Martin. 
Appreciate your help.
KV

Katherine Veldran
Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
803-767-7583

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Larry A. Martin" <LarryMartin@scsenate.gov>
Date: May 27, 2014 at 6:05:04 PM EDT
To: "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Subject: FW: Electronic Version of Letter to Sen. Martin on Powdered Alcohol

Katherine:

Here's the information I sent to Chairman Delaney. Thanks for whatever you can do to 
encourage Sen. Bryant and Sen. Bright to consider my amendment to ban powdered alcohol.

Thanks!

Larry

-----Original Message-----
From: Larry Martin
Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2014 5:12 PM
To: F. Gregory "Greg" Delleney; Patrick Dennis
Cc: Katherine Wells
Subject: FW: Electronic Version of Letter to Sen. Martin on Powdered Alcohol

Greg:

It was good to talk with you this morning. I'm attaching the DOR letter which states that 
powdered alcohol falls outside of the regulatory authority of DOR. What this means that if 
Palcohol is approved by the feds for a labeling license is that it will sold without state regulation.
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In other words, it appears that it could be sold to minors aside from the fact that it would fall 
outside of the our state's requirements for sale.

I'm running into some libertarian opposition over here on 2nd reading on a couple of House bills. 
We will be sending back at least one House bill that is ripe for amendment. Our staff attorney, 
Katherine Wells, will email you our language for a ban. Thanks for whatever you can do to help 
make a ban on powdered alcohol happen.

Larry

-----Original Message-----
From: Katherine Wells
Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2014 4:39 PM
To: Larry A. Martin
Subject: FW: Electronic Version of Letter to Sen. Martin on Powdered Alcohol

-----Original Message-----
From: Kadra Dull [mailto:DULLK@sctax.org]
Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2014 4:19 PM
To: Katherine Wells
Subject: FW: Electronic Version of Letter to Sen. Martin on Powdered Alcohol

This is being forwarded per Meredith Cleland
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